
Groups of 8 or more
Visiting Columbia Springs

Columbia Springs 
and Vancouver 
Trout Hatchery 
staff reserve the 
right to ask groups 
to leave if they are 
not following these 
expectations.

Columbia Springs is a non-profit natural area providing educational programming. 
We rely on community support to continue to provide these services. Please consider 
making a financial contribution at www.columbiasprings.org.

Columbia Springs is an active hatchery, education center and home to many plants 
and animals. Please be respectful during your visit and observe the following 
expectations:

1.  Let us know you’re coming! 
Call or e-mail our Education Coordinator at: 
360-882-0936 ext. 226 | schoolprograms@columbiasprings.org

Thank you for your cooperation and enjoy your visit!

2.  Stay on the marked trails (map near 
parking lot) and do not enter hatchery 
work areas

3.  Do not feed wildlife 
4.  Be respectful near hatchery ponds; 

avoid running, loud noises and ensure no rocks, 
sticks or food enter hatchery ponds (except fish 
food at fish feeding pond)

5.  Be aware that some areas of the site may be 
reserved for Columbia Springs programs, like 
field trips or summer camps


